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Clinic Updates PTC UpdatePerformance Festivals

• Remember to keep an 
extra pair of clothing in 
your students cubby! 
Especially pants!

• Don’t forget to tick 
check! 

• You can still get a flu 
shot or covid booster 
by contacting your 
doctor! 

Sick students should not 
come to school.  Please 
reach out with questions 
about symptoms.
ccrocker@aos98schools.org

Link to the 6th grade 
Performance
Link to the 5th grade 
performance
Link to the 4th grade 
performance
Save the dates!
3rd – 1/29 @ 2:05
2nd – 2/26 @ 2:05
1st – 3/18 @ 2:05
K /PK – 4/1 @ 2:05

• Next Meeting: 
Tuesday 12/5 
@6pm via zoom!

• Please consider 
donating baked 
goods for the PTC 
to sell at the Winter 
concert, Monday 
December 11! 

• Thank you to all 
who helped with 
the Little Caesars 
Fundraiser, we 
made $648.00!!!

Guidance Corner
 Mr. Upham and two members of the sixth 
grade are starting a Student Council and we will 
be planning to create a spirit week in 
February!  A complete program of the week will 
be sent out in January.  If your son or daughter 
is interested in leadership and citizenship, 
please reach out to get them involved.  
Our class curriculum, "Choose Love", provides 
many opportunities for our students' social and 
emotional health, and is even more appropriate 
and timely with the event that happened in 
Lewiston.  Parents:  please review the 
curriculum at home at:
legacy.chooselovemovement.org/schools.

 Here is a link to a great resource in our 
community: midcoastmainecommunityaction.o
rg/families-can

 Our school is interested in applying for the 
Maine Department of Education's 21st 

Century Grant.  We are looking for 
parents/guardians to join a committee to help 
guide our thoughts and ideas on applying for 
this all-school grant funding.

Mr. Upham can be contacted at 
207-882-5515 or by email 
gupham@aos98schools.org

Winter Concert! 
The season has 

arrived!
Be sure to mark 

your calendars for 
Monday, 

December 11th at 
6:00 p.m.

Practice 
recordings can be 
found at this link.

Extra copies of 
music and lyrics 
can be found here

Happy practicing!
Ms. McIvor

Dates to Know:
12/8: Charlie Brown Christmas Tree 
Event at Edgecomb Town Hall
12/11: Winter Concert
12/22-1/1 : Christmas Break, no 
school
1/15: Holiday, no school
2/19-2/23: February Break, no school
3/15: Staff PD day, no school

Facebook page, 
follow us and 

share!!!

Winter Weather 
Expectations:

As a reminder during these 
cold winter days, be sure to 
send your child to school 
prepared to be outside for (3) 
three recesses of up to half an 
hour at a time.  We 
recommend that all students 
be prepared with boots, snow 
pants, jackets, gloves/mittens, 
and hat, as it is also a good 
idea to send an extra pair of 
gloves/mittens in case they 
get wet. We do have some 
extra at school for students to 
borrow,  but supplies will run 
out if they are not returned to 
our “share closet”. It is wise to 
have an extra pair of socks, 
pants, shirt, and underwear in 
all students' backpacks or 
cubby.  Do you have some 
older snow gear you're willing 
to donate? Gently used boots, 
snow pants, or mittens? Let us 
know!
-Tom Landberg

Thanks to all who joined us at 
Family Fun Night!  We look 
forward to the next event 
sponsored by our PTC! 

https://edgecomb.aos98.net/o/ees
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1N0jheAOjtqe1pbLVXEWNHdMEemOWhBKu
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TLMUY24sDHVFBNEd_kIlZP8TqDMPFycO/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Njq2ymORVfaf1ibt1lhZJDuy9nTLiUW8/view?usp=sharing
http://legacy.chooselovemovement.org/schools
http://midcoastmainecommunityaction.org/families-can
http://midcoastmainecommunityaction.org/families-can
mailto:gupham@aos98schools.org
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1axoThAJR_sb7iNuZ3WEeXAT4fzodS2IW?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1t2HMv57UeKnH3F_nzEWJJBmCiqhuS_h0?usp=drive_link
https://www.facebook.com/people/Edgecomb-Eddy-School/100089802293938/

